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CLUB MEETING – THURSDAY JAN. 

10th 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!  Complete with snow… 
Hope that all had a Merry Christmas as well as a good start to a 
New Year!!!  Last time we talked, it was last year and we had 
just finished installing our trails.  Snow had fallen the first 
weekend of December and more fell later and we were able to 
open our trails on December 9.  Unfortunately, warm 
temperatures closed them before Christmas, but then near the 
end of December we got six to eight more inches and we opened 
them up once again.  Now, at the start of the New Year, our 
trails are still open and many are enjoying the fun and 
excitement of snowmobiling.   
   With all this snow, we have been giving our Tucker and drag a 
work out grooming our trails.  We have probably groomed our 
entire system two to three times since the trails opened in early 
December.  Plus, our grooming crew has been expanded this 
season because we didn’t groom our trails, or even the Snow 
Drifters trails, as often as possible.  So we have trained a few 
more of our members so we always have someone available to 
go out and groom.  As long as the trails are open, we will 
schedule our drivers to go out and groom.  Unfortunately, due to 
the varying snow conditions, our trails don’t always look or ride 
like we just groomed; there is a lot of traffic on our trails and 
they don’t stay groomed for very long.  A couple of our groomer 
drivers have made the comment that when they were on the 
return trip back to where they started, the trails they just 
groomed didn’t look like it.  Please be patient with us as we are 
trying to do the best we can with the current conditions. 
  Remember to call the snow phones often.  Till next month, 
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keep your track in the 
snow and I’ll see you on 

the trails. 
 

THANK YOUs 
We’d like to thank Patty and Kathy Kison for setting up 
the food and Chris Habich, Vicky Brown, Patty Kison, 
and Kathy Kison for providing the food for our Club’s 
Christmas Party following the Club Meeting last month.  
We had twenty members in attendance as well as three 
guests who became members right after the Club 
Meeting.  Job well done and thanks again to our 
volunteers taking care of our hunger. 
 
TRAIL MAPS 
We have received the Washington County Snowmobile 
Trail maps in mid December.  We have delivered them to 
the three businesses that purchased an ad on the map – 
Cedar Creek Motor Sports, D&S Mainstreet, and the 
JailHouse.  Since we also advertised on the map, we will 
have some to give out at this month’s Club Meeting.  This 
map is in a digital format this year and final brings 
Washington County into the current age.   
   Ozaukee County Trail Maps were to be out as well 
during December.  I haven’t heard one way or the other, 
but hopefully we will have them for the Club Meeting 
this month.   
 
SCHOLARSHIPS 
Last month, while fighting the auctioneer on the other 
side of the partition, we opened up for discussion, the 
qualifications we need to set up for the scholarships at 
both Cedarburg and Grafton High Schools.  
Unfortunately, we fought a loosing battle with the 
auctioneer and tabled the motion until this month’s Club 
Meeting.  So far, the requirements that have been 
suggested are as follows: 
 Parents are members of snowmobile club 
    and/or member of AWSC; 
 Active Snowmobiler; 
 Minimum of 2.0 GPA; 
 Technical or Trade School; 
 Industrial or technical area of study; 
 Attend school within Wisconsin; 
 Pay after first semester has been successfully 
    completed; 
 $500 per scholarship 
Any further suggestions or comments are welcomed.  
Please stop in at the Club Meeting to express them or call 
or email them to us. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
SNO-FARI to St. GERMAIN 
February 8, 9, 10 are the dates for this year’s Sno-Fari to 
St. Germain.  We are staying at the Hearthside Inn, same 
place as last year.  Out of the eight (8) rooms we have 
reserved, four (4) are still open at this time.  We have 
until January’s Club Meeting to fill them.  After that, we 
need to turn them back to the Hearthside.  If you are 
interested in going, please give me (Dan Burback) a call 
or stop in at the Club Meeting and I’ll give you a room 
assignment.  We’d like to fill up these last four rooms.  
Quick note, if you wish to arrive Thursday night or stay 
until Monday morning, just let the Hearthside know when 
you call up to reserve your room. 
   We will have the hospitality party again Saturday night 
at the Hearthside.  The party will be in room number 103 
and I’ll be coming up with the menu and a list of what is 
needed.  Those going will be asked to bring something to 
help out with this party.  Looking forward to February 
and St. Germain!!! 
 
FOR SALE 
2003 Artic Cat F7 EFI, 2100 miles, excellent 
condition, asking $4000.   
Call Mark @ 262-268-0426 
 
2000 Polaris Touring Classic 550, 2-up seat, 1800 
miles, Burgundy/Blue, very clean. 
Call Keith Scheer @ 262-364-8092 
 
1998 Polaris Indy 500, Reverse Kit, mirrors, newer 
cover, fox shocks, electric fuel and temp gauges, asking 
$1800, call Mike at 262-644-9566 
 
CMP Pro Shop Snowmobile Dollie, black, seen little 
use, asking $175, Call Dan @ 414-702-6188. 
 
Wanted:  Two 2-up Snowmobiles and trailer. 
Future member looking to join our sport. 
Call Dan @ 414-702-6188 for details. 


